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Sunday 14th August we held a fundraising afternoon tea for the Beatson Cancer Centre.  
Mosswood kitchen provided sandwiches and home baking with the addition of donations 
from some staff and families.  Tay 2 was set up as a tearoom with decoration made by our 
residents.  There was a real buzz as everyone enjoyed the tea and cakes.  We had a 
raffle and wishing memory tree.  Everyone pitched in serving our visitors and buying raffle 
tickets.  We raised £492.48 the cheque was collected by staff from the Beatson. 

MESSAGES FROM THE MANAGER  
We are happy to inform everyone that with 
our recent visit from the care inspector, we 
have received out numbers, which are as 
follows; 
 
6 – Quality of Environment 
6 – Quality of Staffing 
6 – Quality of Management and Leadership 
5 – Quality of Care and Support 
 
We have copies of this report in reception 
area for anyone to view.   
 

FUNDRAISER FOR BEATSON 

 
A new member of staff has recently joined 
our admin team, Dawn is our new 
administrator who has taken over the role 
from Leila, pop in if you have any financial 
questions or just want to introduce yourself. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

  

 
Just before the schools stopped for their summer break some of the pupils from Woodlands 
Primary School came along to Mosswood.  Our residents taught them how to make woollen 
dolls.  The residents enjoyed sharing their skills and the children enjoyed learning.  We had 
great fun working together and getting to know each other.  Everyone was delighted with the 
finished dolls.  Some of the children took them home and some gave them to the residents to 
keep. 
 

WOODLANDS PRIMARY DOLL MAKING 

 

 

We had a fantastic day and would like to thank staff, 
families and residents who all got involved in a very 
successful day.  We raised a fantastic £1535.92 towards 
the residents funds which helps toward trips, entertainment 
etc.  There were plenty of stalls, such as tombola, adopt a 
teddy, barbecue and our always very popular stall – our 
baking stall.   
   
 
 

 
 

 

 

FUN DAY 
 



 

 

FOOTBALL MEMORIES 

We continue to enjoy our monthly visits from 
the Alzheimer’s Scotland football memories 
volunteers.  The afternoons pass quickly as 
they lead the football reminiscence prompted 
by their football card packs.  The gents enjoy 
the male environment and the opportunity to 
chat about all things sport with the 
volunteers.  There are always pies, Bovril 
and tea at half time which goes down very 
well 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 
 
CHURCH TEA DANCE 
 
In July we were invited along to the tea dance 
at Linwood Parish Church.  A small group of 
us went along.  We enjoyed listening to the 
music, dancing and watching as we had tea 
and biscuits.  We made some new friends as 
everyone was chatty and friendly.  The gents 
were very popular as they showed off their 
dance moves.  It was a great afternoon and 
we are looking forward to the next one. 

 
 

 
DON’T FORGET!! 
 
Pampering – Monday’s 
Hairdresser – Saturday/Sunday’s 
Chiropodist – Monthly 
Theropet – Monthly 
Church Service – Monthly 
Catholic Service – Thursday’s 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Over the next few months at Mosswood 
we will be busy with the following; 
 
September 22nd – Mad Hatters Theme Tea 
Party 
 
October 4th & 10th October – Sailing on the 
Kirkintilloch canal with the Seagull Trust 
 
31st October Mosswood Halloween Party with 
entertainment from Tommy D 
 
11th November – Remembrance Day sing 
along 
 
25th November – Intergenerational quiz with 
Woodlands Primary School 
 
30th November – St Andrews day 
entertainment with Kirk James 
 
 


